
“LADIES of the EVENING” GOLF LEAGUE 

A pre-season meeting will be held at 5:30 pm, Tuesday, April 28th in the clubhouse for all 

interested EPGC lady golfers. 

Our league begins the 2020 season on Tuesday, May 5th, with a scramble (5:30 shotgun). 

Please make your check for $15.00 payable to: “Ladies of the Evening” 

Just detach the form below and return with your payment by April 28th to: 

Donna Schad (treasurer) 

116 Greenleaf Drive 

Bloomington, IL. 61704 

OR Drop off in the Golf Shop 

PLEASE fill out this form completely so we can keep our records up to date. 

Cut > - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - < Cut 

  

Name: ______________________________________________________ 

Address: ____________________________________________________ 

City: _____________________________________ Zip: ______________ 

Phone - H: _________________ C: _________________ W: ________________ 

Email address: ______________________________________________________ 

*** Please declare your primary league for Inter-League play *** 

9 hole ____   OR   18 hole ____ 

It’s time to think about meeting your fellow golf members and have a little fun. 

Register for the “Ladies of the Evening” Golf League! 


